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Pub~c Servi~e Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038_0236 
Nuclear Business Unit 

JUL 15 1998 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

CLARIFICATION TO RESPONSE TO 

LR-N980346 

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING 
SPENT FUEL POOL COOLING SYSTEM 
SALEM GENERATING STATION UNIT NOS. 1-AND 2 
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSES DPR-70 AND DPR-75 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 

On May 8, 1998 Public Service Electric and Gas (PSE&G) responded to the NRC's 
March 12, 1998 request for additional information (RAI) regarding PSE&G's 
commitment to seismically qualify the Spent Fuel Pool Cooling System. The purpose of 
this letter is to clarify our commitment as stated in response to Question 2a of letter LR­
N980157. The Spent Fuel Pool liner drain lines will be modified by the installation of 
either isolation valves or caps to limit the leakage from the Spent Fuel Pool. This 
modification will be a permanent change to Salem Units 1 and 2. 

If you have any questions concerning the above information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

-9807270094 980715 - - -- --· --­
~DR ADOCK 05000272 

PDR 

- ---- "'::-. 

\ 

I 

·Sincerely, 

David R. Powell 
Director - Licensing/Regulation and 
Fuels 
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The power is in your hands. 
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C Mr. Hubert J. Miller, Administrator - Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Mr. P. Milano, Licensing Project Manager - Salem 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Mail Stop 14E21 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Mr. S. Morris (X24) 
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector - Salem 

Mr. K. Tosch, Manager, IV 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
P.O. Box 415 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
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